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Comments: As a resident of Flathead Valley, I absolutely oppose the expansion of Holland Lake Resort for the

following reasons:

It will have a negative impact on the wildlife, disturbing their natural habitat.

Increasing the capacity from 50 guests to 150+ will create noise pollution which will adversely affect the serenity

and ambiance of the area. Residents who value their current right of quiet enjoyment will lose it. 

Most importantly and most assuredly, it will open the floodgates to other big, out of state developers who just see

dollar signs and who's sole purpose will be to rape and destroy the vastness and beauty of the landscape, for

profit. 

It would be the beginning of the end for our beautiful state and our lifestyle. Sadly, Montana would be forever

changed by ruthless outsiders who are motivated by greed and who have little or no regard for those of us who

call this home. Please do not allow this to happen! 


